
11-9-20 

 

President Kim Brandt called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order on 

this 9th day of November, 2020 at 7:00 pm.  Members Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, 

Theresa Hoke, and Kristin Volson were present. 

 

Due to the current COVID situation, the park board has decided to not host a Santa Day event.  

Instead we will ask that town light up their houses and yards to spread the Christmas spirit.  

Elementary students will still be invited to create ornaments for the city park tree. 

 

The Christmas tree for the park will be in by the end of November.  

 

Mid Dakota Lumber has been asked to draw up blueprints of our concessions stand addition, as 

others asked have not yet provided estimations. 

 

75 community calendars, instead of our original idea of 100, will be ordered through Flash 

Printing of Bismarck. Volson, Bromley 2nd. AIF 

 

The next meeting for the Anamoose Park Board will be held on Wednesday, December 2nd, 2020 

at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.  Hoke, Gahner 2nd. AIF 


